Home School & Charter School Participation in Interscholastic Activities
Frequently Asked Questions

1. Does this change begin with the 2012-13 school year? Yes
2. How should a home school or charter school student inform the school

of his/her intent to participate? Forms are available at all district high
schools and are also available online at www.newberry.k12.sc.us.

3. How does a school verify grades/eligibility of home school/charter
school students? The student is responsible for presenting a record of
grades, previous home school/charter school experience on letterhead
of the home school association/charter school. It must be signed by
the records official of that organization.

4. What about other requirements, such as physicals, etc.? The home
school/charter school student will need to present the same required
paperwork as the “traditional” student.

5. May fees be charged to the home school/charter school student? The
home school/charter school student may only be charged fees if the
“traditional” students are charged the same fee.

6. May a home school/charter school student select any school in a
district to contact for participation? No. The student may only elect
to participate in the school they are zoned by residence.



